
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

        May 31, 2017     

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

Your recent FOIL request for “’single purpose’ appropriation bills of the Legislature pursuant to 

Article VII of the New York State Constitution” was received on May 24, 2017. 

 

Your correspondence did not identify the documents that you are requesting with sufficient 

specificity to respond to your request. Please be advised that the function of this office is to 

respond to requests for specific records, not to conduct legal research projects. If you can be 

more specific as to which records you would like copies of, we would be happy to assist you. 

You may find electronic copies of all bills introduced since 1999 on the Assembly’s website 

under “Advanced Legislative Search” or at http://nyassembly.gov/leg/?sh=advanced. 

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know. 

 

                Sincerely, 

                Robin L. Marilla 
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